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It’s been along time coming, we are way behind the times on this law. There are 

multiple states where it is legal for side by sides to be driving on main roads allowing 

riders to get from on trail to the next. It should be no different in Oregon. It is no 

different than driving a car most people are safe and abide by rules then you have 

the small percentage that speeds and breaks laws don’t discipline the rest of us 

because some individuals can’t handle it. Pass the law if it causes to much issues 

change it back to not street legal simple as that. 


